
 
 

🌷🌷 Spring Greetings from LCM at UD!  🌷🌷 
 
We give thanks to God for continued blessings upon Lutheran Campus Ministry at UD!  Our students have 
been enjoying a wonderful spring, with great fellowship and conversation.  Whether attending Tuesday 
dinners and worship gatherings, participating in Wednesday Bible studies, volunteering with FISH, or 
enjoying local coffee outings or a special lunch at Home Grown, the LCM students bring a wonderful spirit of 
hope, mutual care, service, concern for our world, and growing faith.  Plans are under way for a May retreat 
to Ocean City, New Jersey, along with special end-of-term events to honor our seniors, as we seek to finish 
the school year joyfully and well. 
 
We continue to look for new members for our Directing Committee (governing board), including a new 
treasurer, as well as members for our property care team.  We invite you to join us for our upcoming 
property work day on Saturday, April 12, beginning at 10 AM, for a morning of minor repairs and 
beautifying the LCM property.  If you’re interested in becoming more involved with Lutheran Campus 
Ministry at UD, please contact me.  Thank you!   
 
If you’d like to visit the LCM chapel this spring, we enjoy spending time with congregational members and 
other LCM supporters.  We’re so grateful for the many tasty, home-cooked meals that have been provided 
over the years.  Perhaps you’d like to partner with friends to bring a Tuesday dinner for students.  For more 
information, please call our office or refer to LCM’s website:  https://lcmde.org/bring-a-tuesday-dinner.  
You’re welcome to drop in and see us on Tuesday for a visit any time.  ������ 
 
Thank you for your continued prayers for the students and volunteers of LCM.  We continue to welcome 
prayers for Drew, a sophomore studying abroad in Copenhagen, Denmark, as well as for our seniors:  
Gretchen, Karen, Regan, and David.  Please pray that their final weeks of undergraduate study at LCM will be 
blessed, fruitful, and meaningful.  In return, we wish you abundant blessings as we persist in our Lenten 
journeys toward the joy of Easter!   
 

In Christ, Mindy Holland, Minister of Word and Service  † 
Chaplain, Lutheran Campus Ministry at UD 

302-368-3078; chaplain@lcmde.org   
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LCM students gathered for coffee and conversation! 


